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CHICAGO – Gov. Bruce Rauner signed HB303, bipartisan legislation aimed at 
reforming Illinois’ asset forfeiture system. The reforms will increase transparency and 
shift burdens of proof to protect innocent citizens while maintaining the proper use of 
asset forfeiture as a tool for law enforcement. Gov. Rauner was joined by Illinois State 
Police (ISP) officials, ACLU members, legislators, and advocate organizations.

“Illinois residents should be protected from the unfair seizure of their private property,” 
Gov. Rauner said. “This legislation will enact needed reforms to prevent abuse of the 
civil asset forfeiture process, while maintaining its importance as a critical tool for law 
enforcement to make our communities safer.”


